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Thursday 8th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Cold weather 

As you are aware, the weather has become significantly colder over the last week and 

temperatures are forecast to drop further next week.  It is therefore essential that ALL children 

come to school wearing appropriate warm clothing. This includes their school uniform, with 

additional layers underneath if necessary. If it is their PE day, they can wear their PE kit to school 

as usual, but we would prefer for them to not wear shorts for PE at this time of year. To go outside 

at playtime and lunchtime they must have a warm coat. It is also advisable to wear a hat, scarf 

and gloves. Please ensure these are labelled where possible as gloves are one of the most 

commonly lost items of clothing in school each year. Any children without a coat will not be 

allowed to play outside. 

 

As we know that winter time can bring many bugs, as usual, we will continue to monitor children 

and we will contact you immediately to collect them if they are not well.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Ms Hasker 

Headteacher 


